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This is the inaugural edition of a newsletter that we will be publishing once per quarter.  Below is some information that is pertinent to your laboratories.
LAB SAFETY INSPECTIONS
[image: image2.wmf]As you know, we conducted extensive lab safety surveys and inspections over the last year or so.  In general, the response was excellent.  Most labs had very few instances of non-compliance and, in most cases, the ones we found were corrected quickly.  We appreciate your attention to details and your understanding.  It is very important that we maintain our standards of compliance, and with your help, we can accomplish that.  To help maintain our standards, we will be conducting random surveys of the labs.  These will be less in-depth than the previous surveys, but we’ll be looking for common items of non-compliance.
If there are any questions or comments related to the inspection process, please contact one of us.  We need your feedback to improve the process.  
HAZARDOUS WASTE
[image: image3.wmf]One of the most frequently noted items of non-compliance during the inspection process was failure to label hazardous waste properly.  As a reminder, the following information must be included on the waste container, or we will not accept it:  The words “hazardous waste”, the date you started filling the bottle, the date the bottle became full, and the contents of the bottle (no abbreviations).  Additionally, we need the name and contact information for the generator.  For your convenience, there are labels available on our website.  Simply download them, fill them out, and attach them to the container.  This is an extremely important procedure to follow, because hazardous waste violations are the EPA’s #1 most-cited violation at colleges and universities.
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AN INSPECTOR??  HERE???
Q.  What do you do if an inspector from a government agency (EPA, OSHA, or one of the other alphabet-soup agencies) appears on your doorstep, asking to inspect your workplace?  
A.  Offer them a cup of coffee, and ask him or her to please wait while you call EH&S to come escort the inspector around.  Then call EH&S at 546-6269.  If there is no answer, do not leave a message.  Instead, call Facilities Management at 280-2780 and ask to be transferred to the EH&S duty officer and explain who is inspecting your lab.
	COMING SOON …
Annual Lab Safety Training 2006!
	DON’T FORGET – 
Electronics, rechargeable batteries, and aerosol cans must be recycled!
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